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@CathedralPhila  

September 3, 2023  

Parish Mission Statement 
 

With Jesus Christ as our Head and Foundation, the             
Cathedral Parish of Saints Peter and Paul forms a vibrant 
Roman Catholic community in Center City and serves all 
those who come to the Cathedral Basilica, the Mother 
Church of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. Our parish 
community professes our Catholic Faith, ministers to              
others and welcomes all, as rooted in the Word of God and 
the celebration of the  Sacraments of Jesus Christ, our Lord 
and Savior. 

 

Adopted by the Parish Council  
August 10, 2021 

The Cathedral Shop is open 
Wed. 10:30 AM - 2:00 PM / Sat. 11:00 AM - 5:15 PM 

Sun. 10:30 AM - 6:30 PM / 215-665-9032  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Sunday:  5:15 PM - Anticipated Mass on Saturday   
                       in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:00 AM - Mass in           
                       the Cathedral Basilica 
  

 12:30 PM - Spanish Mass in the                                     
                       Cathedral Chapel  
                       (Misa en español, en la Capilla) 
  

 6:30 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Basilica 
 

Weekdays: 7:15 AM, 12:05 PM - Mass in the                                               
                       Cathedral Chapel 
 

Saturdays: 12:05 PM - Mass in the Cathedral Chapel 
 

Holy Days: See website 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday:    9:00 AM and 5:30 PM in the Basilica 
  12:00 PM (español) en la Capilla 
 

Weekdays:  11:30 AM in the Basilica 
 

Saturday:    4:15  PM in the Basilica 
 

Please contact the Parish Office to arrange for the: 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM AND MARRIAGE, 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK, 

AND HOLY COMMUNION OF THE SICK  
AND HOMEBOUND 

 

Reverend Gerald Dennis Gill 
Rector  

 

Reverend Monsignor Arthur E. Rodgers 
Rector Emeritus 

 

Reverend Brandon M. Artman  
Parochial Vicar 

 

Reverend Peter J. Welsh 
Part-time Parochial Vicar  (Spanish Ministry) 

 

Reverend Monsignor John M. Savinski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Reverend Philip G. Bochanski 
Priest in Residence  

 

Deacon Jesús M. Burgos  
Permanent Deacon 

 

Sister Mary Luchia, P.V.M.I. 
Parish Evangelization 

 

Sister Mary Raphael Paradis, R.S.M. 
Outreach Coordinator 

 

Christian M. Thompson 
Director of Religious Education 

 

Charlene Angelini 
Director of Cathedral Parish Music 

 

Mark Loria 
Principal Organist 

http://cathedralphila.org/
mailto:info@cathedralphila.org
https://www.saintkatharinedrexelshrine.com/
https://www.facebook.com/cathedralphila
https://www.instagram.com/cathedralphila/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJLA2Cjz5NClrJqkF9ueFtg
https://twitter.com/CathedralPhila
mailto:cthompson@archphila.org
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September 2  Saturday, Weekday 
12:05              Deborah Ann Martin 
  5:15              The Harvey Family 
 

September 3  Twenty-Second Sunday   
                        in Ordinary Time 
  8:00          For the People of the Parish        
  9:30          Eduardo Osberg 
11:00          Essie Mae Rubin 
12:30          Hermana John Judith  
  6:30          Gladys Myrta Delgado de   
                   Chipoco 
 

September 4  Monday 
                        Labor Day 
  9:00               Ralph Kalish                             

September 5  Tuesday, Weekday  
  7:15               Rosario Valentin 
12:05               Intentions of Philip   
                        Clark                       

September 6  Wednesday, Weekday 
  7:15               Domenico & Virginia   
                        Sciarretta 
12:05               Gompers/Smith Gevvy   
                        Families 
 

September 7  Thursday, Weekday 
  7:15               Marjorie Williams  
12:05               For the intentions   
                        entrusted to St.   
                        Katharine Drexel 
 

September 8  Friday 
                        Nativity of the Blessed   
                        Virgin Mary 
 7:15                Lila Oliver 
12:05               Intentions of Steve Jun     

September 9  Saturday 
                        St. Peter Claver 
12:05               Walter V. Rakitsky 
  5:15               Michael & Stephanie   
                        Smalyga 
 

September 10   Twenty-Third           
                           Sunday in Ordinary   
                           Time 
  8:00          For the People of the Parish        
  9:30          Benedict Victor Arul 
11:00          Victor Alexander   
                   Suskevich 
12:30          Ronald Santiago  
  6:30          Patricia H. Volz 

                Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             Sunday, September 3, 2023  

 
 

 

          “May the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ enlighten the eyes of our hearts, 
that we may know what is the hope that belongs to our call”. EPH. 1:17-18  R. Alleluia, alleluia.     

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

This is the Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time.  Throughout these                
summer Sundays, the Lord has been leading us step by step with the Gospel of                
Matthew to a deeper faith in him and his Church.  This faith gives us confidence in 
Jesus and all his promises.  This faith reassures us of our fears and weaknesses.  
This faith guides us along a path committed to all the Gospel demands of us.  This 
faith is personal and founded on the teachings of Jesus.  Now, this Sunday with the 
Holy Gospel for Mass (see Matthew 16: 21-27), the journey of faith requires            
something more from us.  If it is a true faith, a faith in the Lord and in his grace for 
us, then we must follow him completely.  “Whoever wishes to come after me must 
deny himself, take up his cross, and follow me (see Matthew 16: 24).”  As                      
believers, we can do this.  We must do this.  This is how faith molds us to be real 
disciples of Christ.  Faith is not only a matter of the mind and heart.  It also                   
becomes a matter of life, our whole person.  We can be like the Savior and take up 
all those things - in mind, heart, soul, and body - that are difficult and at times 
seemingly impossible as our cross.  As with the cross of Jesus, we carry our                  
crosses with his strength for the glory of the Father, for our redemption, and for the 
benefit of others.  Faith in Jesus is the faith, the power we need, to imitate him, to 
deny ourselves and take up our crosses.  As we celebrate Holy Mass each Sunday, 
we celebrate the divine event of the cross in the Eucharist.  As we receive Holy 
Communion, we receive the cross of the Lord and so receive what we need to                
follow the Lord with our crosses as believers in him. 
 

This Monday, September 4, 2023,  is Labor Day.  For many of us, Labor 
Day signals the unofficial end of summer and the return to a regular routine of  
activities.  This last of the summer holidays was instituted as a tribute to the       
American laborers and their contribution to the prosperity of our country.  We   
continue to observe Labor Day in this way.  For Christians, this holiday gives us 
the opportunity to recognize the dignity of all workers and all work and to ask the 
Lord to bless the work of our hands.  This Labor Day let us ask the heavenly help 
of Saint Joseph, the Worker, to intercede for all workers.  Let us also pray for all 
those seeking employment, that soon they will find work. 
 

This Monday, September 4, 2023, Mass will be celebrated in the                        
Cathedral Chapel at 9:00 AM.  Following Mass, everyone is invited to pray the 
Holy Rosary at the Queen of Apostles Garden behind the Cathedral Basilica.  The                
Basilica and the Parish Office are closed on Labor Day.   
 

Invite a family member, a neighbor, and/or a friend to join you for Holy 
Mass next Sunday at the Cathedral Basilica. 

 

Please keep the intention for peace in our City and an end to gun violence 
in our neighborhoods in your prayers.  Our Lady, Queen of Peace, pray for us! 
 

Thank you to all our parishioners and visitors for your goodness and                      
generosity to the Cathedral Parish.  The second collection next Sunday will be                  
directed to the support of liturgical ministries in the Cathedral Parish. You can mail 
your Sunday offerings to the Cathedral Parish Office or give electronically.  Please 
see http://cathedralphila.org/donate/.  Thank you so very much. 
   
God bless you, 
Father Dennis Gill,  
Rector 

http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
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Pʀᴀʏᴇʀ | Pᴀʀᴛɪᴄɪᴘᴀᴛɪᴏɴ | Gᴇɴᴇʀᴏsɪᴛʏ  
 

One of the best things about summer is the Joy of time away 
from work and worries with your family. 

  

Remember to remain grateful through prayer for all the                   
joy-filled opportunities. Your  Cathedral parish priests shore do 
have a plan to pray that all of our parishioners have a   happy 

summertime of fun, family and blessings! 
  

There are some very cool ways to help us with our ministries 
this summer! As always, thank you for your generosity and for 

sharing your joy with us. Please remember our Cathedral               
parish with your gift. 

  

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, Pray for us.   
And let us remember to pray for each other always! 

  

Have the Best Summer Yet! 
 

For more information, visit: www.cathedralphila.org.  

Your generosity on 8/27 was:  
Regular        $5,078  
Special              826 (for young adult ministries of the  
Electronic*    1,527  Cathedral Parish)  
Total             $7,431   
 
 

*Electronic giving is your average weekly giving for July.  
Thank you! 
Thank you for your generosity to the Cathedral Parish 

Please consider a gift to support the good works of our           
Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul. 

• You are invited to become a member of our parish                   
family and take part in our ministries, programs, events, 
and worship. Please speak with Deacon Burgos, email us 
at info@cathedrlphila.org or call the office at 215-561-
1313 to make an appointment with Father Gill or Father 
Artman, and one of them can help you register. 

• Consider the Cathedral in your Financial Plan – call Rose 
at the Cathedral office 215-561-1313.  She can help with 
your Estate planning – such as adding the Cathedral as a 
beneficiary of your life insurance, IRA, annuity or a                
memorial gift.  She can also help you with Tax Planning – 
such as a gift of appreciated stock or a distribution from 
your IRA. 

• Donate on-line at http://cathedralphila.org/donate/ or 
scan this QR code: 

 

Please remember these parishioners and friends of the Cathedral Parish in your prayers/ Oren por los enfermos y fallecidos: 
Gerardo Bolaños, Virginia Takach’s intentions, Benjamin Garrett, Riya Nair, Dayami Hernández, Fred Holdsworth, Jacqueline’s 
intentions, Mateus Gonsalves, Fidelina Rico, Jose Luis’s intentions, Nicolas Pini, Tripti Ghosh, Gerardo Bolaños, Jihan Latimer, 
Rodolfo, Mario and Nancy, Stella del Mar, Daniel Oliveira and his intentions, Brunilda Espinal, For the intentions submitted to 
PrayersUniteTheWorld.org., Eridania Guzmán, Allison Torres, and those in nursing homes or hospitals and all the sick. 
To add or remove parishioners, friends or family members to the prayer list, please send an email to: 
prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org. Por favor  envíe un email o llame a la oficina parroquial para añadir o remover los 
nombres de la lista de personas que estén enfermas. 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE PREVIOUS BULLETIN  

Readings for Mass for this Week 

Please see the website of the United States Conference of  
Catholic Bishops: usccb.org/bible/readings 

   The Legion of Mary, of the Cathedral Basilica 
   of Sts. Peter and Paul, meets each Sunday at 
   1pm in the Newman Room.  The Legion of 
   Mary is a Catholic organization of men and 
   women under the patronage of Mary Immaculate 
   who strive to lead others into a personal                      
   relationship with Christ through  prayer and            
   service especially through evangelization and 
   care for the sick and marginalized.  
Contact person Jeannette Garcia 
at:jeanettelegionofmary@gmail.com                                                          

       New members are always welcome. 

SEND YOUR PRAYER INTENTIONS TO:  

prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org. 

Subscribe for free to this exciting online platform,  
www.FORMED.org. Parish code, 07854f.  

 

This is a unique experience for choristers grades 3-12 to             
engage with one another, to proclaim scriptural texts,                

advance their musical knowledge and assist at Mass at the 
Mother Church of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia.   

For more information go to https://cathedralphila.org/music/
choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantus-angelorum-cathedral-

childrens-choir/ 

LABOR DAY  
Monday, September 4, 2023  

 

Mass will be celebrated in the Cathedral Chapel  
at 9:00 am.  The Holy Rosary will follow Mass  

in the Queen of Apostles Garden behind the Cathedral.  
The Cathedral Basilica and the Parish Office  

are closed on Labor Day.   

http://www.cathedralphila.org
mailto:info@cathedrlphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
mailto:prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org
http://cathedralphila.org/category/bulletin/
mailto:jeanettelegionofmary@gmail.com
mailto:prayingforyou@cathedralphila.org
https://formed.org/
https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantus-angelorum-cathedral-childrens-choir/
https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantus-angelorum-cathedral-childrens-choir/
https://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-cathedral-basilica/cantus-angelorum-cathedral-childrens-choir/
http://cathedralphila.org/category/music/
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REFLEXIÓN DEL PÁRROCO 

 

Estimados feligreses, 
 

Este es el vigésimo segundo domingo del Tiempo Ordinario. A lo    
largo de estos domingos de verano, el Señor nos ha ido guiando paso a paso 
con el evangelio de Mateo hacia una fe más profunda en Él y su Iglesia. Esta 
fe nos da confianza en Jesús y todas sus promesas. Esta fe nos tranquiliza en 
nuestros miedos y debilidades. Esta fe nos guía por un camino comprometido 
con todo lo que el evangelio nos exige. Esta fe es personal y está fundada en 
las enseñanzas de Jesús. Ahora, este domingo con el santo evangelio para la 
Misa (ver Mateo 16: 21-27), el camino de fe requiere algo más de nosotros. Si 
es una fe verdadera, una fe en el Señor y en su gracia para con nosotros,           
entonces debemos seguirlo completamente. “El que quiera venir conmigo, que 
renuncie a sí mismo, que tome su cruz y me siga (ver Mateo 16:24)”. Como 
creyentes, podemos hacer esto. Debemos hacer esto. Así es como la fe nos 
moldea para ser verdaderos discípulos de Cristo. La fe no es sólo una cuestión 
de la mente y el corazón. Se convierte también en una cuestión de vida, de 
toda nuestra persona. Podemos ser como el Salvador y tomar todas esas cosas 
(en mente, corazón, alma y cuerpo) que son difíciles y a veces aparentemente 
imposibles como nuestra cruz. Como con la cruz de Jesús, llevamos nuestras 
cruces con su fuerza para la gloria del Padre, para nuestra redención y para el 
beneficio de los demás. La fe en Jesús es la fe, el poder que necesitamos para 
imitarlo, para negarnos a nosotros mismos y tomar nuestras cruces. Al celebrar 
la Santa Misa cada domingo, celebramos el acontecimiento divino de la cruz 
en la Eucaristía. Al recibir la Sagrada Comunión, recibimos la cruz del Señor y 
así recibimos lo que necesitamos para seguir al Señor con nuestras cruces        
como creyentes en Él. 
 

Este lunes 4 de septiembre del 2023 es el Día del Trabajo. Para          
muchos de nosotros, el Día del Trabajo marca el final no oficial del verano y el 
regreso a la rutina habitual de actividades. Esta última de las vacaciones de 
verano se instituyó como un homenaje a los trabajadores estadounidenses y su 
contribución a la prosperidad de nuestro país. Seguimos celebrando el Día del 
Trabajo de esta manera. Para los cristianos, esta festividad nos brinda la           
oportunidad de reconocer la dignidad de todos los trabajadores y de todo               
trabajo y pedir al Señor que bendiga el trabajo de nuestras manos. Este Día del 
Trabajo pidamos la ayuda celestial de San José Trabajador, para que interceda 
por todos los trabajadores. Oremos también por todos aquellos que buscan   
empleo, para que pronto encuentren trabajo. 
 

Este lunes 4 de septiembre del 2023 se celebrará Misa en la Capilla 
de la Catedral a las 9:00 a.m. Después de la Misa, todos están invitados a  
rezar el Santo Rosario en el Jardín de la Reina de los Apóstoles, detrás de la 
Catedral Basílica. La Basílica y la oficina parroquial están cerradas el Día del 
Trabajo. 
 

Invita a un familiar, un vecino y/o un amigo a acompañarte a la Santa 
Misa el próximo domingo en la Catedral Basílica. 
 

Por favor mantengan en sus oraciones la intención de paz en nuestra 
ciudad y el fin de la violencia armada en nuestros vecindarios. ¡Nuestra               
Señora, Reina de la Paz, ruega por nosotros! 
 

Gracias a todos nuestros feligreses y visitantes por su bondad y                
generosidad hacia la Parroquia Catedral. La segunda colecta el próximo               
domingo estará dirigida al apoyo de los ministerios litúrgicos en la Parroquia 
Catedral. Puede enviar sus ofrendas dominicales por correo a la oficina                      
parroquial de la Catedral o donar electrónicamente. Consulte http://
cathedralphila.org/donate/. Muchas gracias. 
 

Dios los bendiga,  
Padre Dennis Gill,  
Rector 

Declaración de la Misión de la                
Parroquia Catedral de los Santos       

Pedro y Pablo 
Con Jesucristo como nuestra Cabeza y  
Fundamento, la Parroquia Catedral de los  
Santos Pedro y Pablo forma una vibrante 
comunidad Católica  Romana en el centro 
de la ciudad y sirve a todos aquellos que 
vienen a la Catedral Basílica, la Iglesia  
Madre de la Arquidiócesis de Filadelfia. 
Nuestra comunidad parroquial profesa  
nuestra fe católica, ministra a los demás y 
da la bienvenida a  todos, enraizada en la 
Palabra de Dios y la celebración de los                    
sacramentos de Jesucristo, nuestro Señor y 
Salvador. 

Adoptado por el Consejo Pastoral   
Parroquial,  agosto 10, 2021 

http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
http://cathedralphila.org/donate/
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TORRESDALE READING CLUB 
Thursdays in September 
7 – 8 p.m., ET, via Zoom 

 

Every Thursday evening in August and September, we will 
be meeting via Zoom to talk about the book Saint 
Katharine: The Life of Katharine Drexel and tackling                
questions about her legacy and how it can guide our faith 
journey. Use the Torresdale Reading Club Form to                  
register.  
 

DREXEL SHRINE MISSION AWARD 
Essays due Friday, December 1st, Via Email, 

DrexelShrine@ArchPhila.org 
 

All High School Juniors in the Archdiocese of                         
Philadelphia are encouraged to submit a short, 250-word 
essay explaining what the following quote from St. 
Katharine means to them: “It is for each of us to learn 
the path by which He requires us to follow Him, and to            
follow Him in that path." The prize is $250 to help with 
the various expenses of applying to college! 

2023 EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 
The Gift of Finest Wheat:  

This is My Body Given Up for You 
 

National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa 
654 Ferry Road, Doylestown, PA 

  

Saturday, September 30, 2023 
9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

(Meals will not be served, please bring your own lunch) 
 

The in-person Eucharistic Congress has reached 
maximum capacity and is now SOLD OUT.  

 

Consider participating virtually via livestream!   
The cost is $20 per household.  

Click here to register for virtual participation: https://
secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=U7s42v  

CATHEDRAL SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  
2023-2024  

 

The Cathedral Parish will offer classes again this coming 
year for children who need to prepare for the sacraments of 
Reconciliation, First Holy Communion, and Confirmation. 
This is NOT a full religious education program. 

Your child may attend these classes whether he or she is  

 attending a Catholic school in the Archdiocese  

 in a religious education program at another parish  

 not in religious education  

 in a home-based program 

There will be a section of each class for primarily English-
speaking children/families, and another for primarily 

Spanish-speaking children/families.  

2023 – 2024 Schedule 
To register online, please scan the QR codes below: 
English-Speaking Classes          Spanish-Speaking Classes 
   Tuesday afternoon’s                      Sunday Mornings 
      3:30-4:30pm                                   11-12:15pm 

 

 

 

 
 To view the class schedule and obtain a physical copy of the 

registration form, please scan this QR code: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sacrament Solemn Mass Dates : 
Confirmation - Sunday, April 7, 2024 - 11:00 AM First 
Holy Communion - Sunday, May 5, 2024 - 11:00 AM  

 Questions? Contact – Christian Thompson, Director of 
Religious Education cthompson@archphila.org 

We are inviting Cathedral of Saint Peter and 

Saint Paul Roman Catholic Church parishioners 

to join us in saving lives and transforming                 

families!  The Legacy of Life Foundation 

works to fund three crisis pregnancy centers, 

one in Bucks County,  Philadelphia and Warminster. Every 

year more than 1000 women walk through our doors seeking 

an abortion.  They are scared, confused, and they have no 

support.  Because of caring supporters like you, over 300 

babies got a chance at life last year! Our advocacy                   

program empowers women, teaching life skills and job 

coaching throughout their pregnancy, and for at least three 

years after their babies are born.  

~ Our Mission ~ 
To save lives and transform families by providing - 

Free pregnancy tests, counseling, and ultrasound exams 
Free life skills classes for three years! 

Free basic baby essentials for three years! 
Free ongoing counseling and support 

 

We can’t do any of this without YOUR generous support! This 
year's baby bottle drive will take place on September 30th- 
October 1st with the collection October 7th and 8th. Please 
make checks payable to the Legacy of Life Foundation, write 
your information on the envelope for tax purposes and bring it 
back to church the following week or just mail it in.  Or you can 
donate online at  www.legacyoflifefoundation.org  

 

THANK YOU all for your dedication to saving lives and             
transforming families!  

 

 “Each one of them is Jesus in disguise” - St. Mother Teresa”    

The Patricians Meeting sponsored by the Legion of Mary of 
the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul and the 

Shrine of Saint Katharine Drexel  
Catholics with Same-Sex Attraction 

Sunday, September 24, 2023 
1:00 PM ─ 3:00 PM 

222 N 17th Street– Room APC 1307, Phila, PA 19103  
Presenter: *Fr. Chris Rogers  

 

Within in the Catholic church, people who experience                
same-sex attraction can receive pastoral support in the form 

of spiritual guidance, community prayer support, and                       
fellowship. There are resources for parents, spouses, siblings, 

and friends of people who identify as LGBTQ.  

https://forms.gle/xAfQQoZvbcS8FDJNA
https://cathedralphila.org/drexel/visit/events/
mailto:DrexelShrine@ArchPhila.org
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=U7s42v%C2%A0
https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=U7s42v%C2%A0
mailto:cthompson@archphila.org
http://www.legacyoflifefoundation.org
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Building Our Future: The Comprehensive Campaign 
for Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary 

 

Please partner with us and walk with the seminarians and  
students who will come to us at the seminary’s new                   
location. While this is an extensive undertaking, together 
we will ensure that our vibrant seminary community 
of committed disciples has  every opportunity to            
succeed.  
 

For more information visit our site: https://
www.scs.edu/campaign/ 

Hearing Devices         

If you or someone you know is in need of a hearing device at 
Mass, please ask one of the Greeters to assist you. They may be 

borrowed from the sacristy and returned after Mass. 

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT  
THE CATHOLIC FAITH? 

 

The Cathedral Parish offers year round opportunities for people 
seeking more information about the Catholic Faith, the                     
Sacraments and living the Christian Life. These opportunities 
are for adults who would like to inquire about following Jesus 
and becoming a member of the Catholic Church, or who are 
already baptized Christians and would like to become Catholic, 
or who are already baptized Catholics and would like to receive 
Confirmation and Holy Communion. There are many people 
like yourself inquiring, and we are ready to answer your                  
questions. Please contact Fr. Dennis Gill at: 
fr.dgill@archphila.org 

HOSPICE SUNDAY   
 NEXT SUNDAY 

 

Please remember to bring your food donations for St. John’s 
Hospice. Please bring all items to Mass and leave them in the 
Sacristy. Your recent donations were very much appreciated.   
Thank you for your continued generosity, God bless you. 

Cathedral Ambassadors  
The Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul conducts 
an evangelization ministry with the Cathedral                                        
Ambassadors.  This enthusiastic group of trained                             
Ambassadors staffs the Basilica throughout the week and 
is comprised of volunteers from all over the Archdiocese. 
They answer questions and offer assistance to all who 
come to the Cathedral Basilica. Cathedral Ambassadors 
provide a personal presence in the Basilica and most  
importantly they put a face on the Church. Cathedral 
Ambassadors are assigned 4 hour shifts. The schedule is 
flexible with assignments of one day or more a 
month. Training and materials are provided to support 
this evangelization ministry. 
 

For more information and to become a Cathedral                         
Ambassador, please contact Martha Ortiz, the                              
coordinator of the Cathedral Ambassadors, at   
cathedral.ambassadors@gmail.com.   
 

Learn more about our Cathedral Basilica at 
www.cathedralphila.org. 

CATECHETICAL SESSION FOR ADULTS  

-Adult faith formation-
All Thursdays at 7:00 PM will resume this month 

Meeting in the Neumann Room 
If anyone, especially our parishioners, seeking more                     

information on the reception of the Sacraments or assisting as 
a sponsor, please call the Parish Office., 215-561-1313 or 

email Father Dennis Gill at fr.dgill@archphila.org   

Samuel Group - Young Adult Discernment Formation 
Second Sunday of each month (Sept-April),  

1:30 pm - 5:30 pm starting September 10  
Samuel Group is a spiritual formation program to help Young 
Adults go deeper in their prayer life and receive formation on 
how to hear God speaking to them in prayer, within a supportive 
dynamic community. This group is open to any Young Adult 
serious about growing in their faith and willing to make a daily 
prayer commitment as well as monthly formation meetings and 
spiritual direction.  
Sponsored by the Office for Faith Formation with Youth and 
Young Adults and the Parish Visitors of Mary Immaculate. 
Location: Archdiocesan Pastoral Center, 222 N. 17th Street, 
Philadelphia (free parking available in Cathedral lot) 
More info: Email Sr. Theresa Marie, pvmi 
at fromstmm@gmail.com or samuelgroupphilly@gmail.com. 
Check out our website at https://sites.google.com/view/sgphilly/
home for more info and the link to register. 

St. Maria Goretti Class of 1963’s 60 year                  
reunion being held on October 28 1-5 pm at Galdo’s                

Catering in Philly.   
For more information contact a committee                            

member,   JoAnne Belfatto - jrmodonnell@verizon.net; 
JoAnn Fiorentino - joanntthomas@yahoo.com; Lydia 

Carbone - leelu740@verizon.net; Joanne                               
Tampanello - jml22112000@yahoo.com. 

ROMAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL,  
CLASS OF 1973 50TH YEAR REUNION 

Saturday October 14, 2023, 7 – 11 PM 
Venetian Social Club 

8030 Germantown Ave, Philadelphia, 19118  
$ 125 per classmate and $ 100 per significant other 

Deadline Ticket must be ordered by September 7, 2023 
Make checks payable to Andy Sontag and send to  
3316 Ainslie St., Phila., PA 19129 or payment could go 
through the Roman Alumni website  
www:// Roman Catholics.com/alumni/reunions  
      Questions to Bob Climaldi rclimaldi@gmail.com 

 LIVE STREAMED SUNDAY MASS AT 11:00 AM 
 

Click Here,  or go to:  
https://vimeo.com/event/2470138;   Worship Aid  
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